
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 

 
WHO WE HAVE HELPED… 

With our funds this year we have been able to fulfil the requests of many children and families struggling 
through life with Leukaemia. Due to confidentiality, we cannot divulge all details,  

but here’s a snapshot of some of our work… 
Skydiving experience, pram, car seat, house refurbishment to cater for a newly disabled child, hospital travel to 

access treatment far from home, family holidays to make memories! 

Please continue to support us in attending our events so that we can continue this important 
work with children and their families in the Northwest! 

 
WOMAN OF OLDHAM CHOSEN CHARITY OF THE YEAR! 

TSJT are very proud and honored to have been selected as charity of the year by the  
Woman of Oldham Committee in their 25th anniversary year. 

The Woman of Oldham will be hosting fundraising events throughout 2018 including a Ladies Lunch on 26th 
September at The White Hart, Lydgate, and ‘Christmas Cracker’ 17th November at Grotton Pavillion 2018. 

For tickets to any event, please email or telephone TSJT for further details. 

 

NEWSLETTER SEPTEMBER 2018 

SUNDAY MARKETS 

2018 has seen our Indoor Sunday Markets grow and 
become a vital source of regular income to the Trust to 

allow us to fulfil our charitable aims. 
We showcase a themed café and home-bake stall each 

month as well as an array of stalls of local goods, 
including gifts, household items, food produce and 

crafts to name a few. 
After a well-deserved summer break, our team will once 

again be hosting the markets on the following dates: 
14th October, 18th November, 9th December 
10am to 3pm, free parking and free entry. 

 

If any stall holder feels they can help to advertise the 
market i.e. on your business page or via posters, please 

contact us. 

 
 

Meet the team  
From left to right – Stephen (Volunteer), 
Beth (Volunteer), Lynne (Trustee), Helen 

(Volunteer), Julie (volunteer), Keith 
(Chairman), Natalie (Secretary)  

Lorraine (Treasurer) 
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thesamanthajonestrust@hotmail.com  
  

        

Chairman’s charity support 
TSJT where selected for a £200 donation 

from Saddleworth Parish Council’s 
Chairman Nikki Kirkham, this year along 

with other local organizations that make a 
difference within our community. 

 

The Great Manchester Run 

Trustees Keith and Natalie took to 
the streets of Manchester in May 

2018 and ran 10K in scorching 
temperatures. 

The pair raised £374.50 ++between 
them, a great achievement and 

they are looking forward to training 
for 2019! If you would like to join 

the Run Team, contact us on  
01457 829479 

 

3D Pain Distraction System 

TSJT has now purchased this innovative unit, and it is up and running 
on the Bone Marrow Transplant Unit at Royal Manchester Children’s 

Hospital. The unit brings new technology to the treatment of 
vulnerable children undergoing necessary medical procedures as part 

of their cancer treatment. 
 

Awareness days 
Our faithful trustees and volunteers have been out and 
about throughout the Oldham and Greater Manchester 
area spreading the word of our work undertaken locally 

to help our local children and families affected by 
Leukaemia and to promote TSJT Sunday Market.  

The next is 30th September at Tesco, Halifax. 
 

If you have any unwanted items or gifts, 
why not donate them to our tombola 
stall, drop off at one of our markets or 
call us to arrange drop off or collection 

elsewhere. 
  

Meltham Memories 
Weekend 

9 stalls from our Sunday 
Markets travelled over to 

Meltham, as ‘TSJT on tour’ to 
celebrate the 40’s Memorial 

Weekend. A good day was had 
by all and TSJT featured 2 

tombola stalls from all of our 
generous donations! 

 

A VERY BIG THANKYOU TO… 
 

Buckley’s Bakery, Uppermill for their 
unfaltering support and donation of their 

famous meat and potato pie for our markets.  
 

Our loyal stall holders who attend our indoor 
Sunday markets. 

 

Julie and Helen for their hours of recruiting 
and organizing our stalls for the markets. 

 

To trustee Lynne for her fabulous themed 
bakes! 
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